
Letter of Support for Maternity Care 

Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We are pleased to provide this letter in support of mental health services available to maternity 

care patients. Our facility recognizes the importance of offering comprehensive mental health 

support during the perinatal period to ensure the well-being of both mothers and their newborns. 

Our services include: 

• Individual counseling sessions 

• Group support meetings 

• Educational workshops on maternal mental health 

• 24/7 helpline for urgent mental health needs 

We encourage expecting and new mothers to prioritize their mental health and seek assistance 

when needed. Our trained professionals are here to provide compassionate care and support 

throughout the journey of motherhood. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Insert Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Facility Name]  

[Facility Address]  

[Contact Information] 


